Benton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes - 10: 30am, Sept. 9, 2023
www.bcgs-oregon.org

President: George Davidson called the meeting to order and welcomed
members.

1. The June General Meeting minutes were approved and seconded. George
posted the June minutes to the society website.

2. Next Board meeting is Friday Oct 6, 2023, at 1:00pm in the Annex.

3. Next General meeting is Saturday Oct 14, 2023, at 10:30am in the Historical
Museum.

4. The September/October Newsletter was emailed to BCGS members and is
posted on our BCGS website.

Vice President: Kathryn Moss

Treasurer/Finance: George related the Treasurer’s report. Our finances are in
good shape with a small increase of $25 plus we still have money in the bank.
Membership: Connie reported we have 51 members.

Webmaster: George posted the September/October Newsletter on our website.
Library: Liza brought us up to date on the many donated books. All of the
genealogy books Danell Aukerman donated have been sorted. However, a few
books need to be reevaluated to decide if they are “keepers” and whether we have
room to store them. Liza also told about another possible donation of books.
She plans to be working in the Annex in the BCGS library on Wednesdays from
1:00 to 3:00pm. Feel free to stop in and help her with the donated books.

Liza replaced the dilapidated old drapes upstairs in the BCGS Library with sheer
curtains to make more light in that room. What a lovely improvement.

New Business: We need suggestions for potential speakers. Several possible
speakers were mentioned in the June 2023 General Meeting minutes.

Program: Members shared their summer activities.

Refreshments were served in the Annex. Thank you Pegge! Also books for sale
and a table of free booklets were set up for perusal in the Annex.

Respectfully submitted
Linda Olsen


http://www.bcgs-oregon.org

